New Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

July 14, 2008

The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Monday, July 14, 2008 at 12:03 pm in the school library.

Members present included:  Stephanie Brown, Jackie Gibbons, Connie Goff, Joan Hill and Lana Mitchell.  

Members absent:  Pancy Jones

Agenda---Mrs. Goff reviewed the agenda and asked the council if they had items to present.  Jackie Gibbons stated she would like to share a climate suggestion with the council.

Minutes--- The minutes of the meeting held on June 13th were reviewed.   Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the minutes and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  Stephanie Brown made a motion to approve the financial report and Lana Mitchell seconded it.

Old Business:

Special Area and Lunch Schedule---Mrs. Goff once again shared we would begin the school year with the schedule the committee previously proposed.  Once school begins we would like for the committee to review the schedule for revision (if needed).

New Computer Lab--- At this time we will not have a second computer lab.  RE: space and funding.

Space Utilization---Mrs. Goff shared that Brandon Miles did NOT want to move therefore the original proposal presented by the Discipline Committee stands.

Nancy Kotarski had spoken with Mrs. Goff and shared she would rather not move inside the school to the former HI room.  The council decided to not make any changes to the original proposal the Discipline Committee presented at the June 13th meeting concerning space utilization for the 2008-2009 school year.  If changes need to be made, they may be brought before the council at a later date.

Pick Up Procedures---Plans are progressing. 

Accelerated Reader Trip--- Approximate cost for a trip is $2,500.00.  It was mentioned we need to revisit this topic at a later date.

New Business
Staff--- Mrs. Goff informed the committee of her decision to hire:


Kristin Gani as school counselor and 


Sheri Neese as preschool assistant.

Site Base Training---Mrs. Goff reminded the committee that Site Base Training would be held at the school on July 22nd  from 8:00 – 3:00.  Recertification would be held during the afternoon session.

“Meet & Greet” Staff---Jackie Gibbons shared she would like for the staff to have a time to meet each other.  It was decided we would have a luncheon on July 31st at 1:00 pm.   The meat would be provided and each staff member would bring a covered dish.  This luncheon would be for staff only.  Mrs. Goff said she would be responsible for notifying the staff of the luncheon.

Site Base Meetings--- The Site Base Meetings will be held on the second Friday of each month in the school library at 2:30 pm. Committee requests the library be closed for accelerated reading tests during this time.  The following officers were elected:





Chair:  Connie Goff





Co-Chair:  Stephanie Brown





Recorder:  Joan Hill

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:33 was made by Connie Goff.

Seconded by Stephanie Brown.


Respectively submitted,

Joan Hill

